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22 November 2017

Mr David Lawson
fyi-request-6808-008 15abc@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson Reference: 0050955
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request of 8 November 2017, asking for the following information
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

1. The commencement date and or dates that Dr Afraz Adam commenced
employment/contracting, and or started being remunerated for services provided to
ACC, and the date and or dates in which Dr Afraz Adam ceased to provide services
for remuneration to the Corporation.

2. In relation to the Corporation's answer to OJA request 1 above, please confirm in
writing the nature of the employment/contracting relationship that was in place
between Dr Adam and ACC, for each of the periods to be specified from OIA request
1 above was Dr Adam an employee, or was he a contractor, or remunerated on the
basis of another legal contract please specify the nature of the contract.

3. In relation to the Corporation's answer to OIA request 1 above, please confirm in
writing the position/s, role/s/job description/s and Jjoby/s title that Dr Adam held for each
period specified in answer to the Corporations response to OIA request 1 above.

Our response

We have searched our records and can find no reference to a Dr Afraz Adam being an
ACC employee or receiving remuneration as a contractor. We note that doctors who work
at organisations which are contracted to provide services to ACC, are not ACC employees
and ACC does not hold information about the doctors who are employed by those
organisations.

We are not able to provide the information you have requested. This is because the
information does not exist. This decision complies with section 18(e) of the Act.

Questions or concerns
If you have any questions about the information provided, 1 will be happy to work with you
to resolve these. | can be contacted via email at GES@acc.co.nz.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision. You
can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and S5pm on weekdays, or write to The
Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

IRL D

Mary Clarke
Advisor, Government Engagement and Support




